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Circular No. 8 of 2025 

  

From: Director, Procurement Policy Office  

  

To      : Heads of Public Bodies  

 

 

Public Procurement Act with hyperlink 

  

1. All users are hereby informed that the Public Procurement Act 2006 (PPA) with 

hyperlink is now available on the Procurement Policy Office (PPO) website.  

2. The hyperlinked Act is provided to ease cross-referencing and stakeholders are 

encouraged to make full use of this facility. 

 

  

Procurement Policy Office 

8 July 2025 

 

 

 
Note: When undertaking a procurement exercise, please make sure you are using the latest 
version of the appropriate Standard Bidding Document available on the website of the 
Procurement Policy Office (http://ppo.govmu.org) .  You may also consult on the site the 
updated version of the Public Procurement Act and the Regulations made thereunder, as well 
as circulars issued by the Office.  
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